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07-03-2011 (Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board) 
 

Dear Rhodri, 

I have had the opportunity of discussing the Flintshire situation with Geoff Lang.  He has 

asked me to inform you that as it stands not a lot has moved forward since we last 

responded.  However we are having discussions and would be in better position to respond to 

you in early April, if this is in order.  May I ask if this holding note is sufficient for you for 

the time being or would do you require a formal letter to this effect?   

We will report to again fully in April. 

Very many thanks. 

 

Kind regards. 

Yvonne Ellamie  

 

Holding response from Betsi Cadwaladr UHB


